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FDA’s Information Sharing
with

Southern Nevada Health 
District



21 CFR 20.88

• 21 CFR 20.88 governs FDA’s sharing of non-

public information with State and local 

government officials.

• §20.88 enables FDA to share certain types of 

non-public information (NPI), including 

deliberative documents and confidential 

commercial information (CCI), with State and 

local government officials.



21 CFR 20.88

• Five Year, Single-Signature “Long-Term 

Food Information Sharing Agreement” or 

“Long-Term Food ISA” 

• July 1, 2014 – June 30, 2019





State Responsibilities

• External information sharing cannot be further 

disclosed without written permission from the 

FDA



State Responsibilities

• State and local government agencies should 

inform FDA if the following situations should 

arise:

– A court has requested NPI that was provided by FDA.

– The Agency has received a request for NPI pursuant 

to the State’s FOI statute or regulation.

– There are any changes to the State’s FOI statutes or 

regulations, which may impact the Agency’s ability to 

keep its commitment.
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